
Hi all, 

 

Although there was not an official meeting on 12th October 2010, due to 

some confusion, Meriel, Tim and I turned up anyway. 

 

We had a quick look at the minutes from the last meeting and made a few 

notes.  

 

The deadline for the grant application, which is at the beginning of 

December, is likely to slip by, as we haven’t heard from the architect. 

 

We talked some more about the possibility of the Friends and Trustees 

joining together again, as it appears that the Friends numbers have 

dwindled. 

 

The date for the Fashion Show is incorrect on the minutes. It should be 

21st November 2010. 

 

Bev approached Meriel and I about the possibility of the Trustees 

purchasing a new grill for the shop. The last one purchased, was a 

domestic use one, and has only lasted 4 months. Bev and Sarah (who often 

runs the shop alone) feel that it would be more economical to use an 

industrial grill. I have the details for this and will bring them to the next 

meeting. 

 

Our next meeting is Tuesday 26th October at 5.30pm 

 

Regards 

Jayne 

 


